

Conscription Advice Service P.O. Box 2861 Durban 4000

1/4/92

Dear Mr Steele

Re: Submission to CODESA WG1

Thank you for the submission you made to CODESA WG1. The information provided was of great value to the Working Group. Many of the issues that you brought to the Working Group's attention have been raised by delegations in the course of our deliberations.

It is the intention of the Working Group to make further progress with our deliberations before deciding on the issues on which we require additional expert evidence. We would, therefore, be grateful if we could again consider your application in a few weeks time, once the Working Group Sub Groups have finalised their needs with respect to expert input at which time we may request an oral submission on specific items.

Thank you most sincerely for your interest in and contribution to the CODESA process.

Yours Sincerely

Mick Webb

(on behalf of WG1)